
From: Cameron, Karen [mailto:Karen.Cameron@party.niassembly.gov.uk]  
Sent: 31 March 2021 14:27 
To: Boyle, Emer <Emer.Boyle@niassembly.gov.uk> 
Subject: Re: Correspondence from the Chair of the Committee on Procedures 

 

Thank you for your letter.  
 
I would support the suggestion of a more flexible time for nominating a proxy while Covid-
19 related restrictions remain in place but oppose the provision of proxy voting beyond the 
current Covid-19 restrictions. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Jim Allister 
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